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Do you have a book  

recommendation?  

just Email it to 

c.symons@plume.essex.sch.uk 

with the title and brief  

review about what makes it so 

good and you could find it 

published in the next LAIC 

newsletter! 

Book Recommendations  

“A library is a place vibrating with ideas”  Nancy Kunhardt Lodge 

Don’t forget you 

can still access Ac-

celerated  Reader 

from home for all 

your quizzes. 

Simply go to the 

school website 

and click the Re-

naissance button 

at the top of the 

page. Log in using 

your usual log in 

and password. 

Teen (Year 7 & 8)  

Cressida Cowell reads How to 
Train Your Dragon: Prologue  

To celebrate the launch of Book-
Trust's new digital hub 

#BookTrustHomeTime, Cressida 
Cowell will be reading aloud a 

chapter a day from How to Train 
Your Dragon.  

Watch Cressida’s videos every 
day by visiting this link:  

https://www.youtube.com/ 
watch?v=DyUNZa7_Gjo  

Activity of the day 

If stuck in  

    Quarantine for the next  

3 weeks, 

And you can have one character 

From any book to be with you, 

who would it be? 

And from which book? 

And why? 

Submit your answers to   

c.symons @plume.essex.sch.uk 

https://www.thechinaguide.com/destination/great-wall-of-china  

Go visit the Great Wall of China! Just go  to 
 

and enjoy it virtually! 

https://www.thechinaguide.com/destination/great-wall-of-china


The Plume Literary Loo Roll Challenge! 
 
Dear Plume Family 
 
The English Department of Plume would like to set you a creative challenge 
for the Easter holidays. There is a prize!  
 
We would like to get as many of you involved as possible, from Year 7 to Year 
13, teachers, support staff, parents and siblings, Mr Wakefield! 
 
Did I mention there would be a prize? Read on: 
 
The Equipment 
It is quite simple. All you need is an empty loo roll, some felt pens, crayons, 
pencils or paints - maybe some creative scraps of paper or fabric etc, scissors, 
glue or cellotape - be creative and use what you can find in the house only! 
Though please do get permission from an adult before using anything that 
does not belong to you.  
 
The Task 
We would like you to create your own literary character on a loo roll please and then tweet a picture 
of your creation and the character it is to the Plume Family via Mr Wakefield's twitter account.  
 
I don't have twitter - what can I do? 
If you don't have twitter that's fine - you can send your image to myself by reply to this email. If you 
wish me to tweet it to Mr Wakefield for you I can do this but you must make this request in the 
email and please let me know if you wish to remain anonymous (do not want your name used in 
the tweet.)  
 
When is the deadline? 
Please submit your Literary Loo Roll by Monday, April 20th. All Literary Loo Rolls, submitted by 
twitter or email, will be considered for the prize by the English Key Stage Co-ordinators Miss Cum-
mins, Miss Kennedy and Miss Walls. The winners will be announced the following week.  
 
Attached are some images of examples to give you an idea of what we are looking for. Many thanks 
to @MrsDuffyEnglish  and @LouiseClazey on twitter for the idea. 
 
We want you to have some fun with this and we're really excited to see your results. The English De-
partment will be leading the way - I hope. 
 
Have an eggsciting Easter and let the creativity begin! 
 
Kind regards  
The English Department 


